
Offering boxes are located inside the sanctuary  
on the wall beside the entrance/exit doors or you 

can scan the attached QR code to take you  
to our online giving site. 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
• September 2 — Labor Day 

• September 5 — Celebrate Recovery 6:30 pm 

• September 6-8 — Girls Retreat 

• September 7 — Men’s Prayer Breakfast 8:00 am 

• September 8 — Betty Stevens Birthday Party 2-3:30 pm 
     Drama Team practice 5:00-5:45 pm 

• September 12 — Open the City Gates Prayer Service 6:00 pm 

• September 13-14 — WM Courageous Sisterhood Retreat 

• September 15 — Water Baptism 11:00 am  
       Mpact Girls Car Wash 3-5 pm 

• September 22 — Board Meeting 4:30 pm 

• September 24 — Light for the Lost Tour 
• September 25 — See You at the Pole 

• September 27-29 — Pow Wow 
 

WATER BAPTISM 
 

We will be offering Water Baptism on Sunday, September 15th at the 
11:00 am service.  Anyone that wishes to be baptized at that time is 
asked to see one of the pastors.  

 
CAR WASH 

 

Mpact girls just keeps growing and growing!  What started as a little 
crowd has grown to over 80 kiddos.  All that fun calls for a car wash 
to keep it rolling.  Please come out Sunday, September 15th from 
3:00-5:00 pm and support the girls of our community by letting 
them work hard to make your car shiny and new. 

 
MEET ME AT THE POLE 

 

#hometown Mom — Meet Me at the Pole Saturday, September 21st 
at 8:00 am at the Lincoln County Courthouse.  Lifting up a banner in 
prayer for our community, children and schools.  For more info, con-
tact Renee Hall at 706-401-2644. 
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September 1, 2024 
 

Welcome to First Assembly of God.  We are so glad to have you! 
Please stop by the Welcome Center.  We have a gift for you. 

 
SYMPATHY 

 

We extend sympathy to Kenneth & Barbara Holloway in the pass-
ing of Kenneth’s father, Mr. Walter Holloway recently.  Remember 
this family in your prayers.  

 
THANK YOU 

 

We would like to thank all of you who donated to BGMC during 
the month of August.  We raised a total of $3,356.23!  It was in-
credible to see our children taking ownership of missions giving, 
and we appreciate you coming alongside them and offering your 
support.  We ask for your continued prayers as we seek to instill a 
heart for missions in the next generation.  Thanks again!   
Al & Anna  
 

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION 
 

Betty Stevens is turning 90 on Sunday, September 8th!  You are 
invited to a birthday celebration in her honor next Sunday from 
2:00-3:30 pm in the Social Room.  Regrets only to Cristy at 706-
401-9036 

 
MEN’S MINISTRY 

 

The next Men’s Ministry Prayer Breakfast is this Saturday at 8:00 
am in the Social Room. Please sign-up at the Welcome Center if 
you plan to attend.  
 

DRAMA TEAM 
 

Any middle or high schoolers that are interested in the next black 
light skit, please sign-up today at the Welcome Center.  Practice 
will be next Sunday afternoon at 5:00pm.   
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